

Dear Giving Partner,

God is a giver. God gives out of love.

"For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life" (John 3:16).

You are made in His image. You, too, are born to give out of love.

You, as part of Hickory United, are extravagantly generous. As a congregation you meet every need God places before you. Every year the church leadership asks everyone, individually, to consider giving. We are asking you to make an individual commitment to help with our collective church planning and budgeting.

Pledges will be dedicated during the service on **Sunday, October 19, 2025.** Should you be unable to attend this special time, please return your card to the church office by October 19. If you prefer to go paperless, you may conveniently submit your pledge online at www.hickorychurch.com/give by scrolling down to the 2026 Online Pledge Card.

Based on a review of our plans for Ministry and Mission in 2025, the church leadership has set a goal of a 50% participation pledge rate.*

*For details about the budget and pledging please review the enclosed frequently asked questions (FAQ's). Our treasurers and members of the Stewardship and Benevolence Committee can address any specific concerns.

With sincere gratitude,

The Stewardship & Benerolence Commission

The Stewardship & Benevolence Committee Hickory United Evangelical Presbyterian Church



